
 

 

10th June 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

We would like to invite you to attend your child’s Sports Event on Thursday 15th July 

2021. 

 

Nursery – 13:30 until 14:00 

 

Reception – 14:15 until 14:45 

 

Parents will be able to support their child with a series of fun sports related 

activities. 

 

The events will take place in the playground subject to the weather, so fingers 

crossed for a fine day! 

 

Please ensure your child has a full PE kit (named) available and pumps in reception. 

 

Please ensure you child arrives in clothes suitable for sports in nursery. 

 

Mr Sykes 

Sports Coach 

 

  


